
 

 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 20.3.17 

Next week our learning will be based on ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. 

We will be: 

 Describing different types of bug using clear sentences 

 Exploring a range of non-fiction books about mini-beasts and insects 

 Learning about the days of the week 

 Creating symmetry butterfly paintings  

 Designing our own butterfly wings 

 

Don’t forget: 

Group 1 will be going on their trip to Holland Park Ecology Centre on Tuesday to take part in their Nature 

Explorer’s session!  They will need to wear their full school uniform and have an appropriate coat as we 

will be outside for some of the time.  Please don’t forget to also provide your child with a packed lunch in 

a named bag if you have not ordered a school one. 

 

 

 


